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Dear Ali,

Thank you for inviting comments regarding the proposed closure of the level crossing. I am writing to object.

It seems ludicrous that one of the reasons for closing it is because it's used so much. To close it down without
putting something else in place first is just as ludicrous. 

When the new housing development was built I believe there were plans for a bridge. This seems to quietly
have been forgotten. So when residents complain about new houses being built because there isn't the
infrastructure to cope, this is exactly why. 

This crossing is vital. The proposed route via the road is possibly more unsafe. Network Rail cannot simply shift
their safety concerns to a road that they have no part of. If they are truly concerned about safety, let them pay
up and do something about it.

Thank you,

K Edwards 
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